
 

 

 

 

 

 
Construction: 

• Splash Pad 

• Restroom Structure 

• Pedestrian Improvements 

• Storm & Sanitary Sewer 

• Watermain 

• Parking Lot Rehabilitation 

• Landscaping 

 

Construction schedule: 

Start: Spring 2023 

Finish: Summer 2024 
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Downtown Riverfront Splash Pad 
Newsletter No. 9 – April 26, 2024 

 Overview 

With the weather allowing crews to begin work outside, crews have been working on 

site to complete concrete work. The restroom structure work continues and is closing 

in on completion.  

 Construction 

In the past weeks, crews continued working inside the restroom building and finished 

nearly all concrete work. In the coming weeks, crews will continue work with 

installing site furnishings, preparing planting beds, and various items around the site. 

Construction is planned to complete late this spring with a final asphalt lift coming 

mid-summer. The contractor is on schedule and the work is expected to be 

completed within the anticipated time. 

 Grand Opening 

The City of Fergus Falls is planning a grand opening ceremony on May 30 from 4:00 

pm – 6:00 pm. Additional information will be available soon on the City website and 

social media pages. 

 Contacts 

Ben Graupman will be on site throughout the project and will serve as the primary 

contact during construction. Ben can be reached at (507)-720-1523 or 

Ben.Graupman@bolton-menk.com. Newsletters, such as this one, will be posted to 

the city website throughout the summer. If you have questions or concerns at any 

time, please contact Ben at the number or email address listed.  
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